
NOTICE OF INFORMAL SOLICITATION FOR OFFERS 
FOR PURCHASE OF COUNTY OWNED PROPERTY

The Sampson County Board of Commissioners, by 
resolution adopted on January 8, 2024, directed staff to 
informally solicit offers and negotiate with prospective 
purchasers regarding the sale of the property previously 
used as the Sampson County Emergency Services 
Department building, located at 107 Underwood 
Street, Clinton, NC 28328 (Parcel ID No. 12-0101151-
03), excluding the portion of the property where the 
Veteran’s Memorial is located, which will be retained by 
the County. Surveying of the parcel will be completed 
at a later date in order to determine the total amount of 
the property that will be retained by the County for the 
Veteran’s Memorial.

Informal written offers should be sent to Juanita 
Brewington, Sampson County Finance Office, 406 
County Complex Road, Suite 120, Clinton, NC 28328. For 
further information, please call 910-592-7181 ext. 2256.

Any informal offers received will be reported back to the 
Board of Commissioners so that the Board may consider 
whether to begin the process of disposing of the 
property pursuant to N.C. Gen. Stat. § 160A-269 at their 
February 5, 2024, Board of Commissioners meeting. The 
Board may elect not to initiate the negotiated offer and 
upset bid process and may at any time reject any and all 
offers.


